Jim McMahon OBE MP



HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SWIA 0AA

Dr Carolyn Wilkins Chief Executive Oldham Council Civic Centre West Street Oldham OL1 1UG

29 May 2018

Our Ref: SB/OMBC01002/03181108

Dear Carolyn

Re: Oldham Council Resolution - Suffrage, Citizenship and Services

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the above resolution passed by Full Council on the 28 March dealing with equality. Please be assured that I continue to support the ethos of our Co-operative Council and in particular in relation to women's issues.

As a Shadow Minister for the DCLG I am aware of the Government's consultation paper 'Funding Supported Housing' and would like to assure the Council that I and the rest of the Front Bench Team are looking into the issue of support. I have tabled a question regarding this issue and will come back to you once I receive the Ministerial reply.

Best wishes

Jim McMahon OBE MP Member of Parliament

Juin momehon

Oldham West & Royton